From: <u>swmsmailmeter@swcsk12.org</u>

To: <u>Pamela SaGurney</u>

Subject: Your restored MailMeter archived email

Date: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 12:46:50 PM

Attachments: Details OF Your Original Message b34a9ba1-7a04-4b5c-ba1a-5c96c46b82e5.htm

******** This email originated from outside of the organization. Use caution when replying, opening attachment(s), and/or clicking on URL's. ********

******** This email originated from outside of the organization. Use caution when replying, opening attachment(s), and/or clicking on URL's. ********

Dear Southwestern Community:

Welcome back for the 2022-23 school year. We look forward to having everyone back in our buildings ready to go for a year of learning and growing together. Just a few quick reminders.

* Changes to the School Day - Elementary Only

This school year we are modifying the school day by 10 minutes. Please see the updated times below:

- 8:40 Doors open (please DO NOT drop students off prior to 8:40. We do not have adult supervision)
- 8:45 Breakfast-Any students eating breakfast can proceed to the cafeteria
- 8:50 Morning Bell-Students will proceed to classrooms
- 9:05 Tardy Bell-Students should be in their classroom and ready when this bell rings
- 11:35 AM Pre-K Dismissal
- 12:50 PM Pre-K Arrival
- 3:15 Walker Bell-Dismissal for students being picked up by a caregiver
- 3:20 Bus Dismissal
- * Communication If you have a question or concern we encourage you to contact the main office in the building that your child attends. The district website swcsk12.org contains a great deal of information and we encourage you to use this resource. Information on the website will be updated on a regular basis. We will continue to send out pertinent information using *Remind*, email, and by phone when necessary. If your email has changed please update the information by calling the district office.
- * <u>Test Kits</u> We received a shipment of rapid COVID test kits that will be available in the District Office and in each building main office. Please stop by the office if you wish to have a test kit.
- *Extra-Curricular Events We are excited to have events starting here at SWCS. All students in K-8 will need to be accompanied by an adult to attend after school events.

We are excited to have the school year started. The staff has devoted a great deal of time and focus this summer in preparing each building, working on instructional curriculum, and identifying strategies to be better at what we do here at SW. We will strive to do our best and be amazing by working together showing kindness and committing to hard work each and every day.

All my best for a great year!

Mrs. Donahue

Southwestern Central School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Southwestern Central School District directly. To

stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: <u>Unsubscribe</u>

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.